
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 10

th
 June 2016 

We live our mission in all that we do. 
“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

FINAL REMINDER -  LEVY CONTRIBUTION 
Please can you ensure that your family’s £10 School 
Levy contribution is sent into school IMMEDIATELY. 
We will be sending reminder letters out to parents.  

 

END OF TERM SCHOOL TRIPS 
R Knowsley Safari Park, 21st June. 
Y1  Old McGreggors Farm, 11th July. 
Y2 Farmer Teds, 12th July. 
Y3 Museum of Science & Industry , 29th June. 
Y4 My Life, 29th June. 
Y5 Knowsley Safari Park, 19th July 
Y6 Chill Factore, 15th July. 
Choir Wigan International Jazz Festival, 8th July. 
Please return permission slips and money 
immediately. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
School will be used as a polling station on Thursday 
23rd June, and will therefore be closed to children. Y6 
parents please see letter sent out last week 
regarding transition day arrangements for this 
day. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS ACTIVITIES 
There are a few spaces left in our after school sports 
clubs.  Please  see school office. 

 

NEW INTAKE NURSERY PARENTS 
A meeting will be held on Thursday 7th July at 
10.30am (in Nursery) for all children starting Nursery 
in September 2016.   
We have several places available for our September 
intake.  If you have a 3yr old child  or know of a child 
who is 3 before 31st August 2016 please call into the 
school office for a Nursery application form. 

 

NEW INTAKE RECEPTION CHILDREN  
A meeting will be held for all parents and children on 
Tuesday 28th June at 6pm in school for all children 
starting Reception in September 2016. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

LOW BANK GROUND 
Can all parents of children  attending Low Bank 
Ground please check their balance as school finishes 
in 5 weeks and we don’t want parents to struggle with 
payment nearer the time. 
 

 

ACHIEVERS 
R Limar Al Hariri  
Y1 Imogen Lloyd Hobson 
Y2 Gabrielle Mills 
Y3 Nathan Hughes  
Y4 Michaela Govan  
Y5 All of Y5 
Y6 Grace Eumessi 

 

ATTENDANCE 
R 83.0%   
Y1 72.3% 
Y2 72.3% 
Y3 83.9% 
Y4 85.0% 
Y5 77.0% 
Y6 82.5% 
Due to poor attendance by all classes, there will 
be no Own Clothes Friday on 17th June. 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
R 2  
Y1 8  
Y2 1  
Y3 5 
Y4 3 
Y5 1 
Y6 0 
Due to poor punctuality by all classes, there will 
be no Own Clothes Friday on 17th June. 

 

ATTENDANCE NEWSLETTER 
Mrs Ashurst will be introducing a new monthly 
attendance newsletter.   
We will be holding a termly and annual draw for 
children who attain 100% attendance.  More 

details to follow. 

Y2 children moving up to Y3 in September will no longer be entitled to universal free school 
meals, therefore if your child requires a dinner, this must be paid for.  If you think your child 
is entitled to free school meals, please contact 828644 and apply.  Please do this as soon as 
possible as the claim can take up to 8 weeks. 

HEALTHY EATING DAY – A healthy eating menu 
will be available on Thursday 16th June.  Mrs 
Ashurst will be organising some healthy activities. 
 CHOIR ACHIEVER 

MORGAN RIGBY 


